
 

 

MEETING POSTPONED 

 

The Thursday November 3rd, 2011 Santa Susana Field Laboratory (SSFL) Interagency Workgroup Meeting has 
been postponed. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

The next SSFL Interagency Workgroup Meeting is scheduled for February 15, 2012. 

 

For questions please contact Yvette LaDuke at yladuke@dtsc.ca.gov or 818.717.6569 
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